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Upgrades to Carlingford West Public School and 

Cumberland High School 

Works notification 23 September 2022  
 
 
A project is underway to upgrade Carlingford West Public School (CWPS) and Cumberland High School 
(CHS).  
 
Link road works starting week commencing 26 September 2022 

Works on a link road from Dunmore Avenue to Blenheim Road and adjoining CHS car park will begin in the 
Term 3 school holidays. 

Week commencing 26 September, fencing will be established and pedestrian access from Blenheim Road 
to CWPS and CHS will be permanently closed (see site plan below). Pedestrian access will remain closed 
when the one-way car only link road is completed, as outlined in the September 2022 project update.  

There will also be excavation and removal of trees to prepare the site for further works.  

Managing construction impacts  

The safety of the school’s students, staff, visitors and the local community is our highest priority. Construction 
planning will be designed so there is minimal impact on school operations. Safety measures will be in place 
to separate the construction site from areas occupied by the school and ensure students are unable to enter 
construction areas.  

There will be regular consultation with the school to discuss construction progress. 

For more information about how SINSW manage construction impacts please visit our 
webpage at edu.nsw.link/ConstructionImpacts or scan the QR code to the right.  

 

Working hours 

Standard project working hours are 7 am to 5 pm, Monday to Friday and 8 am to 1 pm Saturday. No work is 
expected to take place on Sundays or public holidays. 

The health, safety, and well-being of the school and the local community is our highest priority and we will 
continue to keep the community updated.  

For any queries relating to this work, please contact School Infrastructure NSW using the contact details 
below. 
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Link road construction site outlined in red 


